
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC | 9th February 2015 

Welcome Back! 
What a great first week back at School. The team at Before and After 
School Care had fun catching up on holiday stories and meeting new 
children. There was plenty of excitement with children starting new 
classes and of course the Kindy’s beginning their first days of school. 
There has been so much activity with everyone keen to get involved, 
and we have already had plenty of suggestions for fun games and 
craft.  

Some of the activities have included decorating the room. You will 
notice a splash of sparkles and colour across every wall with children 
creating beautiful flowers, lady bugs, butterfly’s and more, to brighten 
our play room. There has been children designing our new cardboard 
kitchen and we are getting ready to commence the very first, Master 
Camp Australia Chef competitions. 

There has been a lot of interest in engineering the ultimate paper 
aeroplane for paper plane contests, and some very healthy 
completion noticed in botchy games and soccer tournaments. There 
is so much more fun to come as the year takes off we have cooking, 
arts crafts and games galore in store for an engaging and 
entertaining year ahead.  

From the Camp Australia team we welcome you all back and look 
forward to seeing you at Madeley Camp Australia OSHC for Before 
and After School Care. 

Have a great Term! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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